
         Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building | 688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 
P.O. Box 3010, Hagåtña, Guam 96932

Tel. No. (671) 300-6846/48     Fax No. (671) 648-3290 

May 19, 2025 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation 
Invitation for Bid No. IFB 2025-18 VxRail S570 Hardware Pro Support 

 
To All Prospective Bidders: 

Please be advised that Invitation for Bid No. IFB 2025-18 – VxRail S570 Hardware 
ProSupport has been CANCELED in its entirety. 

The solicitation has been canceled in the interest of ensuring clarity and alignment with the 
Authority’s current priorities. GWA may reissue a revised solicitation at a later date. 

Nothing follows. 

Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. 
General Manager 


